
   
 

 

Community Newsletter Sept. 2, 2025 
    

 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 Weekly Message from the President 
Brian unpacks the idea of "unfoldment" as it 
relates to our working together as a 
community. Like with a garden, we can 
thrive in an environment which  
nurtures everyone's unique purpose.  
Like with an ecosystem, we can  
express collaboration and cooperation  
without competition or trying to change one 
another. Click here or scan the QR code. 
 

 

Opportunities to Bless & Serve 
Explore new and current job postings on our 
website @ tenacre.org/employment 
 

Communications Coordinator 
Housekeeper 

Staff Relations Employment & Office 
Coordinator 

 
Sociocracy Meet-Up Group 

Mondays | 2:00 p.m. | Conference Room 19  
Would you like to learn more about 

what sociocracy is and how organizations 
use it? Here is a link to Brian’s video 
introduction. For more details, email 

bstock@tenacre.org. 
 

Let your light so shine before men, that they may 
see your good works, and glorify your Father which 

is in heaven. (Matthew 5:16) 
 

Staff Development Workshops: 
All staff welcome! 

Weeks of Sept 15 & 29, and Oct 6 
 

Tuesdays 8–10 a.m. 
“Be Still and Know that I am God” 

(facilitated by Brian Stock)  
In our busy lives, it can be hard to find 
a still moment to acknowledge that 
God is here with us.  Discover together 
how to find calm and stillness for daily 
prayer. 
  

Wednesdays 8–10 a.m. 
Giving & Receiving Feedback  

(facilitated by Marni Baum) 
Giving and receiving feedback can be 
an uncomfortable experience, but 
when done right, it’s very 
rewarding.  Learn important insights 
on how to give effective feedback and 
listen to others. 
 

Thursdays 8–10 a.m. 
“What is Sociocracy?” 
(facilitated by Brian Stock) 

Is there a better way for us to all work 
together?  Learn about how we make 
better decisions when a small group 
works on an issue together.  There will 
be time for Q&A. 
 
 

 
 

 

 

    Tenacre Foundation is a Christian Science nursing ministry expressing God, Love – our mission is to heal.               Submit items to newsletter@tenacre.org by Mondays at 2 p.m. 

Upcoming Events 

Events & Community 

Around Campus 
 

John Weeren Public Speaking 
Course Capstone Presentations 

Sept. 4 | 2:30–4:30 p.m. | Chapel 
Come lend your support and hear your 
friends and colleagues share what brings 
them joy—the capstone presentations to 
their public speaking course.  

DON'T MISS IT! 
 

Next Open Staff Discussion 
Sept. 9 | 10 a.m. | Chapel   

Come be part of the conversation!  
 

 

September Board Meeting 
Wednesday, Sept. 10 
Chat with the Chair 

2:30–3:10 | Welcome Ctr 
20-min Appointments 

3:20–5 p.m. | Homestead 
 

If you would like to schedule a 20-min. 
appt, please email rlum@tenacre.org with 
a request for one of the following slots:  

4:20–4:40 
4:40–5:00 

Trustees will be on campus beginning 
Wednesday, and the board meeting will 
take place Thurs–Fri, Sept. 11–12 

 
PSA: Please remember not to leave keys in the 

golf carts!  
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